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Statement on the 104th Session of the Wisconsin State Assembly 

Madison – Representative Ken Skowronski (R-Franklin) was sworn into office for his third term 

today at the State Capitol. He released the following statement regarding the 104th Legislative 

Session:  

“It is an honor to represent the 82nd Assembly District for a third term, and serve as chairman of 

the Veterans and Military Affairs Committee. As the new legislative session begins, I would like 

to offer a warm welcome and congratulations to the 19 new legislators who were sworn in today. 

I look forward to working with my colleagues on both sides of the aisle to build on the reforms 

of the past eight years and keep moving Wisconsin forward.”  

Representative Skowronski will serve as chairman of the Assembly Committee on Veteran & 

Military Affairs. Rep. Skowronski will also serve as a committee member of the Health, 

Consumer Protection, International Affairs & Commerce, Local Government, Small Business 

Development, Sporting Heritage, and Transportation Committees.  

### 

The 82nd Assembly District is located within Milwaukee County, including the communities of 

Greendale, Franklin, and Greenfield. 

 
 
 


